        PALS is at École Riverdale
Elementary!
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To register or for more information,
Please call 604-588-5978
When are PALS Sessions?
What will PALS Sessions look like?

	Each PALS Session will be a Friday afternoon from 1:00pm until 2:30pm.
The sessions may follow a format similar to the outline here:

1:00	Welcome
1:15	Adults Together, Children 	Together
2:00	Make and Take
2:15	Debrief & Snack
2:30	Goodbye and Goodies

	 
	MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
SESSION 1:   January 27th
ABCs and Learning

SESSION 2:   February 24th 
Linking Literacy and Play

SESSION 3:   April 28th 
Early Math

SESSION 4:   May 26th 
Print in our Community







 ÉCOLE RIVERDALE ELEMENTARY
	
	What is PALS?
[bookmark: _GoBack]PALS is a program for parents and their preschool aged children.  It is designed to improve the children’s performance in reading and writing at school and to build the connection between home and school.  At Riverdale it will begin in January and sessions will run approximately once a month until May.



For more information, please call Riverdale Elementary at  604-588-5978
Riverdale Elementary is located at
14835-108A Avenue Surrey, B.C.



MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
	SESSION #1: January 27th  
	SESSION #2: February 24th 
	SESSION #3: April 28th  
	SESSION #4: May 26th 
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--------------------------------------------------
INTERESTED?  PLEASE SIGN UP BELOW:
	       Yes, sign me up for PALS
Name:  _________________________     Phone:__________________
Child’s name:  ____________________  Child’s age:  ____________

Please return to Riverdale Elementary
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